
 

 

Waratah Netball Club 
Subsidies to Representative Players 

1st May 2019  

1. Aim: 

1.1 The aim of this policy is to ensure that Waratah Netball Club encourages players to gain 
representative status. It also provides an incentive for high performance players to remain in 
the Club. This policy replaces Policy Statement 2013-1 of 23 July 2013 

2. Background 

1.2 Waratah Netball Club acknowledges that Representative Players and high performance 
players provide significant status to the Club. Therefore, it was agreed that players achieving 
Representative or Development status within the Newcastle Netball Association competition 
should be recognised for their achievement. 

3. Policy 

3.1 Waratah Netball Club will acknowledge of the achievements of Representative and 
Development Players through Club announcements, the website, Facebook etc. 

3.2 Additionally, upon approval by the Club Management Committee, Representative and 
Development players may have their Club registration fees for the season following their 
selection waived.  

3.3 The Club Registrar and Club Treasurer will ensure that the fees is updated in the Club 
membership database. 

4. With Effect Date. This policy is in effect 01 January 2020. 

5. Review Date. This policy will be reviewed annually at or before the Club AGM. 


